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 21st December 2022 

Middle Creek Road, Federal - road improvements 
 
Project summary 
Road works to improve safety will soon take 
place on Middle Creek Road, Federal between 
Federal State School and Andersons Road. 
 
Works will include: 
• widening and sealing of road shoulders to 6 

metres 
• lime stabilisation of subgrade 
• regrading of table drains 
• line marking and signage improvements. 

 
Timing 
Works are scheduled to commence 9 January 
2023. It is anticipated that the works will take 
approximately three months to complete. 
 
The start date and estimated construction 
timeframe are subject to favourable weather 
conditions, contractor and product availability. 
 
Community impact 
Middle Creek Road will remain open for the 
duration of works and traffic control will be in 
place where required. 
Localised traffic changes will include reduced 
speed limits, traffic control, and short-term 
disruptions. Motorists are advised to drive to the 
changed conditions, follow signage, and allow 
additional travel time. 

Council is conscious of the additional traffic use 
on Middle Creek Road while the Black Mountain 
Road landslide is being repaired. The upgrade 

of Middle Creek Road will provide a safer route 
for vehicles once completed and all efforts will 
be made to minimise the disruptions during 
these upgrade works. 

Audible noise and dust: Audible noise and 
possible dust from construction activities and 
heavy machinery may be expected. Reversing 
beepers and flashing lights are a safety 
requirement and will be used during work hours. 

Your patience during these works is 
appreciated.  
 
Funding 

The Middle Creek Road Rehabilitation project 
was made possible through $1,292,692 funding 
from the Australian Government through the 
Local Roads and Community Infrastructure 
Program. This program supports local councils 
to deliver priority local road and community 
infrastructure projects across Australia.   
 
Proudly project managed by Noosa Council. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Contact us 

Email:    mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  
(Subject line: Middle Creek Road, 
Road Works) 

Phone:  5329 6500   

Stay updated 

Web:  https://www.noosa.qld.gov.au/wip 
 www.facebook.com/noosacouncil 
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